## "Empowering Children and Families to Excel in Life"

## **Board Members**

Strain Land

Pastor Elliott Cohen

Chairman

Stephen Ogungbe

President

Donna Swift

Vice President

Eddie Watson

Treasurer

Shejuana Palmer

Secretary

Bridget Benard

Board Member

George Davis

Board Member

June 8, 2006

Joe Heck

Department of City Development 730 Washington Avenue Rm. 306 Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mr. Heck:

This letter is a request for you to extend the CDBG grant period by 6 months for the Project New Life, CDC Nehemiah Place. The reason we are requesting the extension is that this is our first year running this program, thus clients were gradually moving into the program staggering in during a 90-day period. We feel that if the grant period was extended our clients would be able to better utilize the personal needs budget, since we are now at full capacity in the Nehemiah Place.

If you have any questions, please contact our Administrative Office at (262) 898-3268.

Sincerely Yours,

Elliott K. Cohen

Executive Director-Project New Life, CDC